
  
 

   

       20th June 2022 
Dates for your Diary 
Sun 19th June@ 12.15pm: DTIM Feast of Corpus Christi 
Tue 21st June 9.30am-11.30am: P1 Sports Day in Shantallow 
Community Centre 
Tue 21st June @ 7pm: Transfer meeting for P5 & P6 parents – 
Note was sent home  
Wed 22nd June: PATHS Model School Celebration 
Fri 24th June: Red & White Day 
Mon 27th June: P7 Leavers Mass @ 7.00pm 
 
School Trips 
P3 – Thu 23rd June – The Bowling Alley 
P4 – Wed 22nd June – Leisureland, Redcastle 
P5 –Wed 22nd June – Leisureland,Redcastle  
P6 – Thu 23rd June – The Bowling Alley 
P7 – Fri 24th June – Inish Adventrures, Outdoor Pursuit 
Centre, Moville. 
 
 
 
 

Afterschool timetable 
Mon 20h June   8.30am-9am         ICT/Mathletics/Accelerated Reader Morning Club Y4 – Y7  
         2.10pm-2.55pm   P1 & P2 Afterschool Club 
                            3.05pm-4pm        Homework Club   Y4-Y7 
Tues 21st June  8.30am-9.00am  ICT/Mathletics/Accelerated Reader Morning Club Y4 – Y7 
                           2.10pm-2.55pm   P1 & P2 Afterschool Club 
           3.05pm-4.00pm   Homework Club Y4-Y7 
                                                           P6 Top Up/Transfer Club 
Wed 22nd June 8.30am-9.00am  ICT/Mathletics/Accelerated Reader Morning Club Y4 – Y7 
                            2.10pm-2.55pm   P1 & P2 Afterschool Club 
                           3.05pm-4.00pm   Homework Club   Y4-Y7 
Thu 23rd June   8.30am-9.00am   ICT/Mathletics/Accelerated Reader Morning Club Y4 – Y7 
                           2.10pm-2.55pm    P1 & P2 Afterschool Club 
                           3.05pm-4.00pm    Homework Club   Y4-Y7 
                                                            P6 Top Up/Transfer Club 
Fri 24th June    8.30am-9.00am    ICT/Mathletics/Accelerated Reader Morning Club Y4 – Y7 
                            2.10pm-2.55pm   P1 & P2 Afterschool Club 
                          

 
 

Specialist Provision In Steelstown P.S                                  
Special Educational Needs are an integral part of Steelstown 
P.S & Nursery Unit and due to our success, EA is proposing 
that a specialist unit for Social and Communication Needs will 
be set up in Steelstown P.S.                                                  As part 
of this process the views of our parents and staff are sought. 
The link to access the consultation is below: 
https://www.eani.org.uk/school-management/area-
planning/proposed-specialist-provision/steelstown-ps  
We would appreciate if you would take a few minutes to 
complete this consultation and state your support for the 
proposal as it will only go ahead if there is sufficient support 
throughout the school community. This is a great opportunity 
for our school and will benefit all. Thank you to everyone who 
has completed the questionnaire. 

Sports Day 
Well done to all our boys and girls who took part in their Sports Days throughout the week. 
Well done to all our Primary 5, 6 and 7 children who performed brilliantly in Sports Day in Steelstown Brian Ogs. Thank you as always to 
Brian Ogs, Neil Forester and volunteers for the superb hospitality. We are very fortunate and grateful for your support. 
Thank you to all our families, it was great to have you with us and joining in!  
Check out our website & Facebook page for more photos. 

    
 

Zumbathon 
Our children, staff and families had a great time at our fundraising 
Zumbathon Day. 
Thank you Teresa, Mrs McColgan and everyone involved in 
organising this event for our school. 
All money raised will be used for much needed equipment for our 
PE Department. Check out our website & Facebook page for more 
photos & videos. 

 

https://www.eani.org.uk/school-management/area-planning/proposed-specialist-provision/steelstown-ps
https://www.eani.org.uk/school-management/area-planning/proposed-specialist-provision/steelstown-ps


  

 

 

School Magazine 
50th Anniversary School 
Magazine is on sale for 
£5 from the school 
office. This makes a great 
souvenir to mark the 
schools 50th Anniversary 
and is a great read. 
 

 

 

  

 

 

ICT Mascot 
Meet Olive Owl, our very own online safety 
mascot. Olive Owl was designed and drawn by 
our very talented pupil, Lily. A huge thank you 
to one of our wonderful parents, Paul Kerrigan 
for the large cut-outs to display in our school. 

Olive Owl thinks SMART! 

Be like Olive Owl, think SMART! 
 
Don't forget to download our online safety 
app, where you will find lots of resources and 
useful tips about online safety. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  

 

 

Ballymoor FC Fun Day                                                                                      
Our Primary 7 boys & girls had a fantatstic time this week at 
a Fun Football Day at Broadbridge PS organised by Ballymoor 
FC. 

 

 

50th Anniversary School Concert Link 
The link for the School Concert Video is still 
available to purchase for £2 from the School 
Ofiice or via ParentPay.  
 

Lynchs Spar Donation                                                             
Thank you to Lynch's Eurospar for their generosity, they 
donated many goodies to help the children on their sports 

day. 

 

 

Feast of Corpus Christi DTiM Mass 
Fr McDevitt warmly invites all children who made their First 
Holy Communion this year, to the 12.15pm Mass on Sunday 
19th June for their last Do This in Memory Mass of the 
programme. Children can wear their First Communion 
clothes if they wish. All family members are very welcome. 
We look forward to seeing you there. 

 

 


